
 

 

Please join us for a kindergarten FUN night on Thursday, 

August 5th from 4:00-6:00. This will be a come and go 

event.  

 

We will have pizza, games, and crafts. 

 

Come join Crestview Elementary School for a night of fun 

for all of our Kindergarten students! 

 

We can’t wait to see you there! 


